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Overview
In October 2018, the former Minister for Education, the Hon Dan Tehan MP, referred an inquiry into the significant issues affecting Australian teachers to the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Employment, Education and Training. The Committee tabled its report on the 28 November 2019. Because the Committee did not conclude its report, specific recommendations were not made to Government. In acknowledgement of the work of all who participated in the inquiry, the Committee is keen to receive a response from Government to the views raised during its inquiry.

Government Response
The Government notes all recommendations. However, given the passage of time since this report was tabled, a substantive Government response is no longer appropriate.
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